From: Lara Esrey Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 2:03 PM To: Stevenson, Kirsten < Kirsten. Stevenson@hamilton.ca> Subject: Hamilton Police Budget
Hello Kirsten,
I am writing as a resident of Hamilton (Ward 3, to urge you to reconsider the proposed \$16 million increase to the Hamilton police service budget.
I encourage you to reject any increase to the HPS budget and instead strongly consider reinvesting these funds in community supports, including housing and food security.
Thank you.
Lara Esrey
All the best,
Lara Esrey (they/them)